OCTOBER 2805

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on October 10, 2005 at 7:00
p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Schipper opened with prayer. The
minutes were approved as read.

Ron informed the board that next month we would be looking at a special assessment for
Woodndge Estates for streetlights.

Hilda updated the board on the last planning commission meeting. They suggested that
the board develop a web site for the township. Ron wilt be checking on this. PCI would
like a book with our resolutions and ordinances. Sheila will check on this. They also
questioned what steps need to be taken to clean up the Melvin Lugten property and how
to handle non-compliance issues. PCI needs to be contacted and they will take care of
these issues.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported by
Boerman to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and
supported by Schipper to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Meiste and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 7:25. All ayes.
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



